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COLLEGE FOR RELEASE

SALVE REGINA COLLEGE' ANNOUNCES SUMMER MONDAY
APRIL 27, 1964

WORKSHOP FOR TEACHERS OF MENTALLY RETARDED

A Workshop for Teachers of Mentally Retarded,
in cooperation with the Newport School Department and its superintendent, Mr. Charles A.
O'Connor, will be ane of the major offerings of the Salve Regina College Summer Session,
it was announced today by Sister Mary Rosalia, R. S. M., Dean and Director of the Summer
Session.

A distinguished group of educators and physicians
will serve as staff, consultants, and lecturers for the Handicapped Child Program which will
be geared to teachers in service, making available either an overview and identification of
the problems of the handicapped with emphasis upon the mentally retarded (educable and
trainable) or as a course in depth dealing with these problems.

By making this much needed study area available
this summer, Salve Regina College continues its tradition of community service.

The Handicapped Child Program will feature a
One Week Intensive Survey, June 29 - July 3. This survey of the field of the mentally
retarded child will include lectures, demonstrations, and discussions by the faculty and
visiting professors. It will carry 2 credits.

The One Week Intensive Survey will also serve

as the first week of the five-week Summer Workshop, June 29 - July 31, carrying 8 credits.
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